
Dear Parents/Carers of our Year 3 and Year 4 children, 

I have some very exciting news for our Year 3 and 4 children, who love to sing and 

perform!  

The North Yorkshire Music Service have organised an exciting concert to 
commemorate the 80th anniversary of VE Day. This concert will take place on the 3rd 
April at Harrogate’s Convention Centre. The final arrangements haven’t been 
confirmed yet, but this event will probably start at 7pm and will finish at 9:30/45pm. 
 
This event will feature the Band of the 
Grenadier Guards as well as musicians 
from across the county, including our 
county choir, orchestra and big band. It 
will also feature readings, drama and 
multi visual effects, which will create a 
truly memorable performance. 
 
As our Saltergate children are so amazing at singing, they have been invited to be a 
part of the North Yorkshire School’s Primary Choir. They will learn several of the old 
wartime songs and will have the opportunity to sing with the big band! 
 
As we need to limit the number of children we take to this concert, our plan at the 
moment is to take up to 24 of our Year 3 and 4 children. 
 
If your child would like to be a part of this amazing 
performance opportunity, they will need to put  
their name down for our Y3 and Y4 Razzmatazz VE 
Performance Club during the Spring 1 and the Spring 2 
terms. 
 
 
I really hope that your child is as excited about this event as I am! 
 
I’m really looking forward to our wonderful children shining during our Razzmatazz 
rehearsals and then representing our school at this memorable event.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Sarah Rudge 
Music Subject Leader  

 


